
Town of Frisco 
County of Summit 
State of Colorado

Resolution 23-09

A RESOLUTION FOR THE SLOPESIDE HALL CMGC/GMP CONTRACT AWARD TO A.D. MILLER OF 
CENTENNIAL, COLORADO

WHEREAS, the Town Council has determined that work should continue at Peninsula Recreation 
Area, per the Town of Frisco Strategic Plan; and

WHEREAS, the Town Council has determined that the staff recommendation for the award of the 
above stated contract will complete a major component of the Peninsula Recreation Area 
Comprehensive Vision and Project Implementation Plan; and

WHEREAS, Town staff has determined that there are sufficient funds budgeted to complete the 
project in its entirety;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE TOWN COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF 
FRISCO, COLORADO THAT:

The Mayor and Town Clerk are hereby authorized to execute any and all documents necessary to 
enter into a contract for the Slopeside Hall CMGC/GMP Contract, with A.D. Miller, of Centennial, 
Colorado at a guaranteed maximum price of $8,197,320.86. (Eight Million One Hundred Ninety- 
Seven Thousand Three Hundred Twenty Dollars and Eighty-Six Cents)

INTRODUCED, READ, AND ADOPTED BY THE TOWN COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF FRISCO, 
COLORADO THIS 14th DAY OF FEBRUARY 2023.

TOWN OF FRISCO:

Hunter Mortensen, Mayor
ATTEST:

Stacey Nell, Town Clerk


